
Yvette Gillespie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Monday, February 26, 2024 4:29 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket No. 20240000 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20240000. 

Thank you! 
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CORRESPONDENCE 
2/26/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 00922-2024 



Yvette Gillespie 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cochranjgl@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joan Cochran 
<cochranjgl@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, February 26, 2024 3:16 PM 
Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
Tell the FPSC to support clean energy! 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo, 

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These 
companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to 
protect their profits. 

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. The FPSC has long 
supported the utilities in raising rates, much to the detriment of Florida citizens. My rates have doubled in the last year 
alone. It appears that you never say no to rate increases which continue to bolster the bottom lines for corporations 
you oversee. By controlling and rolling back rate increases, you serve the people of Florida -- rather than a few 
companies backed by expensive lobbyists. 

Sincerely, 
Ms. Joan Cochran 
4000 NW 24th Ter Boca Raton, FL 33431-5438 cochranjgl@yahoo.com 
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